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PusLIicATION OF A DirLomaTIc NoTE
PRESENTED TO THE EMBASSY oF FRANCE
CONCERNING THE MEETING
OF ForReIGN AFFAIRS MINISTERS
OF FRENCH-SPEAKING COUNTRIES

The Department of External Affairs today made
public the text of a diplomatic note presented
to the Embassy of France in Canada on December 5 concerning
the postponement of the meeting of Foreign Affairs Ministers

of French-speaking countries.
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